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Students and staff  at Kesteven 
and Sleaford High School are 
celebrating another year of  
outstanding A level results.  

Hardworking students have been 
securing places at many of  the 
country’s most prestigious 
universities or are embarking on 
exciting Gap year plans. 

“I am so pleased that students’ hard 
work has earned them such 
tremendous results once again this 
year. Their achievements are the result 
of  their effort and commitment in 
conjunction with the excellent 
teaching, advice and guidance 
provided by staff  across each of  the 
Sleaford Joint Sixth Form sites. 
Students within the Robert Carre 
Trust have benefitted from accessing 
one of  the widest A level and 
vocational Sixth Form curriculum 
offers available and these excellent 
results, under new tougher 
specifications are really testament to 
the collaborative efforts of  students 
and staff. 

Once again I have been impressed by 
students' individual drive and ambition 
to achieve the grades they needed and 
full of  admiration for students across 
the year group who have striven to 
meet their potential, especially those 
who have encountered some tough 
challenges along the way." 

Mrs J Smith 
Head of  School 

A Level students celebrate their success on results day



Congratulations to Everyone! 

Students, this year, studied the revised, tougher A level syllabuses. With less coursework to complete in 
advance, more rigorous subject content and more examinations to sit, we celebrate their ambition, 
resilience and commitment. We are delighted we have been able to send them on their way having made 
the most of their school careers. The students pictured are off to study subjects including Modern and 
Medieval Languages at Cambridge, Medicine at Newcastle, Psychology at Hull and Philosophy& Global 
Sustainable Development at Warwick. 

See more in the local press about the A Level success of Robert Carre Trust students. Including further 
details of individuals' success and destinations and a gallery of photos   https://
www.sleafordstandard.co.uk/image-gallery/kesteven-and-sleaford-high-school-a-level-results-day-photo-
gallery-1-8603249/8603250/img18603244 
 

Remember...grades are one important sign of sixth form success. So is enjoying your A Level studies. If you're in Year 11 and still not sure 
where to study next year come and talk to Miss Chant, Head of Sixth Form or any member of the Senior Team . We are here to help. Even 

after term starts.    


